
 

 

 

 

 

  

  

  

   

  

  

   

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

  

  

  

 

 

  

 

  

 

 

 

 

  
 

January 5, 2022 

Dear Chesterfield Power Station Neighbor, 

I would like to wish you and your family a wonderful and safe new year in 2022.  

I am also writing to provide you with another update on Dominion Energy’s plans to safely move 

over 15 million cubic yards of coal ash from the ponds at our Chesterfield Power Station. 

On December 20, 2021, Dominion Energy reached a significant milestone in our project -- we 

placed our new Coal Ash Wastewater Treatment Facility in service and began discharging 

treated water following DEQ requirements. In January, Dominion Energy will start moving coal 

ash to our existing on-site landfill north of Coxendale Road on the power station property. The 

rest of the coal ash will begin transportation off-site via train railcars for recycling into concrete 

products.  

Dominion Energy is sensitive to traffic impacts on Coxendale Road related to removing the coal 

ash. In addition to serving residents’ and schools’ needs, this road provides access to the 

Henricus Historical Park, Dutch Gap Conservation Area, and Dutch Gap Boat Launch. Please 

know that these county facilities will remain open on Coxendale Road until Chesterfield County 

completes construction of its planned new facilities and access points.  

We remain committed to keeping you informed of our coal ash management plans. For 

additional information, please go to www.dominionenergy.com/chesterfieldccr to learn more 

about our activities. 

In the meantime, if you have any questions, please feel free to contact James Beazley at 804-814-

5448 or james.k.beazley@dominionenergy.com 

Sincerely, 

Shane Young 

Director – Chesterfield Power Station 
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